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Happenings at AMVETS Higgins Lake Lodge and Cabins  

A huge shout out to Shannon Murray of AMVETS Post 72 New Haven for the new signs he created for the 
Department Headquarters, Fritz Foss Cabin along with interior Lodge and Lakefront signage. 

 
AMVETS Department Headquarters   Cabin In Memory of Fritz Foss 

     

 

Thank You to AMVETS Ladies Auxiliary Post 22 Bay City for their support and donation to assist with the 
purchase of new Weber Spirit II gas grills for each Cabin and the Lodge, along with 6 foot foldable picnic tables 
constructed of UV-protected high-density polyethylene.    

   

Summertime at the Lodge and Cabins 

  

        

To Make a Reservation call 989-821-6574 


